
 
   

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 

 
 
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Janeen Gilliam 
Sent: W ednesday, August  7, 2019 11:02 PM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: Antitrust Consent  Decrees   

To whom it may concern: 

PLEASE DO NOT END Antitrust Consent Decrees!!  This will have a terrible effect in my community‼ 

Sincerely, 

Janeen Gilliam 
Rehired Principal English horn/2nd Oboe, Lubbock Symphony Orchestra 




